
For All Students March 11, 2024

Friday is the Deadline to Drop a Course

Hi Mastodons!

I hope you all had a great spring break. 

As we enter the second half of the semester, how are you feeling about your current classes?

Are you thinking you may need to withdraw from a course? If so, the deadline is this week—all

withdrawal requests for 16-week courses must be submitted by Friday at 11:59 p.m. Any

requests submitted after the deadline will not be processed.

Withdrawing from a course will result in a “W” on your transcript. Although this will not affect

your GPA, it may affect your eligibility for financial aid, scholarships, and program-specific

requirements. If you feel as if withdrawing from a course is your best option, please reach out

to your academic advisor immediately.

If you decide to withdraw, the “Withdraw Form” can be found under “Registration Tools”

within your Enrollment Tab. Again, this form must be submitted by Friday at 11:59 p.m.

This also the time to start thinking about your future courses.

Early registration for the fall 2024 semester is quickly approaching. Your academic advisor will

be reaching out to you in the coming weeks to schedule an advising appointment. Searching for

available times? Schedule with them in Navigate.

Do you already know how to view your academic plan in myBLUEprint? Then register for those

classes as soon as your priority group gets its turn. That schedule is provided below.

Early registration is a great way to get the classes you want at the times you need. It’s always a

good idea to follow up with your academic advisor to check your registration and to review

other important details specific to your own academic journey.

March 25: seniors, graduate students, and degree candidates

April 1: juniors, Honors Program students, student-athletes, and students with disabilities 

April 8: sophomores

April 15: first-year students and others

https://www.pfw.edu/offices/registrar-office/student-resources/myblueprint


Of course, the full student experience isn’t complete without a few of those extracurricular

activities sprinkled in. As it starts to warm up, we have some awesome things planned for you!

Be on the lookout for more information that will be headed your way soon.

All my best,

Dr. Krissy Surface

Vice Chancellor

Enrollment Management and the Student Experience
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